We are excited to have so many of you back racing with us!

As federal, state, and local authorities continue to adjust COVID-19 regulations, we want to
share our expectations for safety protocols at our upcoming race. Please know that while our
protocols may differ from what your home country, state, or local county regulations dictate, we
are guided at high level by the health orders for the City and County of San Francisco and have
incorporated feedback from what our members are already doing with their own teams. We ask
that you respect these protocols in support of doing what'’s best for the dragon boat community.

Vaccination Status
In alignment with the latest health orders from city and county health authorities, we highly
encourage and recommend all paddlers be fully vaccinated.

Masks
We highly encourage and recommend all paddlers wear face coverings (face masks) at all
times. That said, we REQUIRE face coverings to be worn during the following times:
e At marshaling, through dock and boat loading - masks can be removed once your boat
pushes off from the dock
e Upon docking, masks on until your team has exited the dock area and is heading back to
your tent site in Paddler’s Village

It is the team’s responsibility to ensure your paddlers bring the appropriate masks so that they
will be allowed into the marshaling area and dock - please plan accordingly.

Health Check

Team captains are expected to verify that none of their paddlers have tested positive for
COVID-19, are showing symptoms of COVID-19, or have recently been exposed to someone
who tested positive for COVID-19. If a paddler does not meet the criteria of this health check,
they are expected to stay home.

If you have any questions, please reach out to operations@cdba.org. Thank you in advance for
your understanding and support in keeping our race as safe as possible for our entire dragon
boat community!
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